
From: Kibler,Mandy <Kiblerm@sctechsystem.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/27/2014 10:13:07 AM
Subject: Re: SWIB

Perfect - I will give him an update.
 

Thank you!!
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

On Jun 27, 2014, at 10:11 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.
gov<mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>> wrote:
 

Now that session's over, we're putting our lives back together...
 

We'll get Dr. Williamson onto the SWIB - the lawyers here are determining whether we have to 
actually obtain a resignation letter from Dr. Staat or if we can bypass that and just appoint Dr. 
Williamson. Either Katie Philpott or I will get back to you on this, but I expect we'll get it closed out in 
the next couple of weeks. We have 5 or 6 positions we have to fill/replace on the SWIB at the same 
time, so there will be a handful of new faces. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov<mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
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